
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Scholars in Cardiology, 

  

The Organizing Committee takes great pleasure in inviting you to attend the 43rd Annual Scientific 

Meeting of the Korean Society of Echocardiography (KSE 2017) to be held in Seoul, Korea on 

November 25(Sat) – 26(Sun), 2017.  

 

This year, KSE would like to open the Highlight Sessions during KSE 2017 to encourage an incentive 

discussion of current research and a relationship through several session programs; Anatomy & Echo 

and the Joint sessions by AAE and EACVI. 

 

We believe your kind participation could be the most essential factor for the success of this congress 

not only merely in terms of building network between you and Korean scholars but also hearing your 

profound, instructive and insightful ideas on relationship between you and international Cardiologists 

during this KSE 2017. 

 

Furthermore, we would like to kindly ask you to encourage your colleagues and members of the 

Society of Echocardiography to submit abstracts via KSE 2017 website 

(http://www.ksecho.org/abstract/intro.html) as informed below: 

 

※ Information of Abstract Submission 

 Abstract Submission URL: http://www.ksecho.org/abstract/intro.html  

 Deadline Date: September 2(Sat), 2017 

 KSE 2017 Website: http://www.ksecho.org/workshop/2017fall_w/  

  

The travel grant will be awarded to international presenters of accepted abstracts or cases to assist 

with their travel expenses to attend the conference.  

 

For further information, please feel free to contact the secretariat via e-mail : kse0930@ksecho.org or 

ksecho@ksecho.org. 

  

Thank you for your contribution and support.  

  

Sincerely, 

Seung Woo Park, MD. 

President and Chairman of Executive Board of 

Korean Society of Echocardiography 
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